INTER	
	MEMO
OFFICE	

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

To:

John Pick

From:

Loré L. Chambers, MBA

Subject:

Appointment to the Board of Zoning Appeals

Date:

June 10, 2005

Mr. Jack Lenox has advised me that the following individual is requesting to be appointed as an alternate to the Board of Zoning Appeals:

David A. Nemazie

Attached is the Resolution along with his letter of interest and resume necessary for his appointment. Please forward this information on to the City Council so it may be placed on their agenda for the meeting on July 11, 2005. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Attachment

CC: Mayor Tilghman Jack Lenox 3 June 2005

The Honorable Mayor Barry P. Tilghman Office of the Mayor City of Salisbury 125 N. Division Street, Room 304 Salisbury, Maryland 21801-4940

Dear Mayor Tilghman:

I am writing you this letter in the hopes that you could help me put my professional experience, dedication, and commitment to the City of Salisbury to good use as a volunteer.

I understand that there is an opening on the Board of Zoning Appeals and that I feel I am particularly well suited for. I discussed this opening with Gary Pusey yesterday and feel that I would make a good candidate. As you will recall, I served on the Wicomico/Salisbury Zoning Revision Committee throughout its entire existence. In addition, I am currently a board member of the Lower Shore Land Trust and serve as President of the Board of the Nanticoke Watershed Alliance. The latter organization recently commissioned a survey of Wicomico County residents regarding growth and the environment.

If this application finds you too late for consideration on the Board of Zoning Appeals, please consider myself available to serve this fine City in another voluntary capacity that can take advantage of my hard work and willingness to tackle complex issues. I look forward to working with you, the City Council, and the people of Salisbury to make our community stronger.

Your Truly...

David A. Nemazie 713 Rich Wil Drive Salisbury, Maryland 21804 410-572-8635

David A. Nemazie

713 Rich Wil Drive, Salisbury, Maryland 21804 410-572-8635 nemazie@umces.edu

EDUCATION

1991 Master of Science

University of Maryland, College Park (Marine, Estuarine, Environmental Sciences)
Thesis Topic: Plankton nutrient recycling in the Chesapeake Bay

1988 Bachelor of Science

State University of New York at Purchase (Environmental Sciences) Also received a B.A. in Biology.

FELLOWSHIPS

1999 - 2000 Water Resources Leadership Initiative (Institute for Governmental Service, University of Maryland, College Park)

1987 Tibor T. Polgar Fellowship (Hudson River Foundation)

PROFESSIONAL POSITIONS

1997 - Present Assistant to the President

University of Maryland Center for Environmental Science (UMCES) - Center Administration

1994 - 1997 Senior Faculty Research Assistant

UMCES - Center Administration

1992 - 1994 Faculty Research Assistant

UMCES - Horn Point Laboratory

PROFESSIONAL ADVISORY BOARDS AND COMMITTEES

(present membership only)

University of Maryland Center for Environmental Science

Executive Council, member since 2000

Administrative Council, member since 1994

Dive Safety Board, member since 1997

Faculty Senate, Administrative Liaison since 2003

Maryland Department of Natural Resources

Chesapeake Bay Workgroup, UMCES representative since 2000

Chesapeake Bay Cabinet, UMCES alternate since 2000

Choptank Tributary Strategy Team, member and State Liaison since 1995

Non-Governmental Organizations

Nanticoke Watershed Alliance, Board Member since 2004, President since 2005

PERSONAL ADVISORY BOARDS AND COMMITTEES

(present membership only)

Non-Governmental Organizations

Lower Shore Land Trust, Board Member since 2004

RESOLUTION NO. 1273

BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of the City of Salisbury, Maryland that the
following individual is appointed as an alternate to the Board of Zoning Appeals for the
term ending as indicated:

Name

Term Ending

Dave A. Nemazie

10/08

The above resolution was introduced, read and passed at the regular meeting of the Council of the City of Salisbury held on the 11th day of July 2005.

Brenda J. Colegrove CITY CLERK

Michael P. Dunn COUNCIL PRESIDENT

APPROVED BY ME THIS day of July 2005.

Barrie P. Tilghman MAYOR